
 

The North County Republican Club of Anne Arundel County was established in 1991. Our purpose is threefold: Education, voter registration, and candidate support.  

 
NCRC MONTHLY MEETING 

Thursday January 19th - 7:00pm 
Meeting Location:  Lake Shore Volunteer Fire Company 

4498 Mountain Road;  Parking in back 
Pasadena, MD 21122 

 

Guest Speaker for the January Meeting: 

Jorge Paucar: 
 
Jorge Paucar started out as a volunteer emergency medical technician 
Served as an English/Spanish interpreter in the PG County Hospital Emergency Department 
Jorge was a Firefighter/EMT and earned his paramedic certification 
Field Training Officer/Preceptor for the Paramedic Service 
Awarded:  2017 “Prince George’s County Paramedic of the Year”  
2018  “Maryland State Paramedic of the Year:” 
Joined: Anne Arundel County Office of Emergency Management as a Community Outreach 
Specialist. 
Paramedic instructor at Anne Arundel Community College 
 

 

 
 
Discussion - - questions & answers 
Share your own experiences! 
Preparedness handouts and giveaways 
 

 Office of Emergency Management overview 
 Know the hazards 
 Staying Informed 
 Planning for Any Emergency 
 Emergency Supplies 
 Getting Involved! 



 
 

It’s time for NCRC Membership Renewal and new applications 
 
 
For present membership, your renewal was due by January 1, 2023.  For the others, 
you can become a member now and the rest of the year would be free. 
 
This is going out to a very wide distribution, those who were previous members, 
precinct leaders, people who attended recent meetings, and current members.  I'd 
ask that everyone interested fill out a new membership form, attached. Please 
notice, specifically the standing committees currently listed on the application page 
and send that in along with your membership dues of $20 for a single membership 
and $35 for a family membership. 
 
I believe the strength of a club is not only the number of members, but also the 
strength of its committees which is where the good work is done that moves the 
club to be the best. 
 
Our club has many and varied speakers during the year, a charity auction in 
December, and a great picnic in the summer, but our best achievement is cultivating 
and supporting a great list of candidates to make Anne Arundel County the best in 
the State.   
 
We need your support to not only keep this going, but also to expand it, so please 
consider joining the North County Republican Club and working on one or two of 
our committees. 
 
Thanks,  
Norman O'Brien 
NCRC Membership Chair 
410-987-1589 
410-269-9653, Norm's cell  
"If a nation expects to be ignorant and free. it expects what never was and never will be." 
Thomas Jefferson 
 

Link to online form.  Fill it out on the NCRC website. 
 
https://northcountygop.com/membership/page 

 
https://secure.anedot.com/north-county-republican-club/2022-membership-dues-cdaa684dfdcb5d6b0fc14 

 
 



 
 
WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE A BOARD MEMBER on the 
ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS? 
 
Below is a copy of an email received with information. 
 
 

Hello, 

I pray this email finds you rested and very merry. 

Americans understand elections are one of the most important, if not THE most important, bulwarks to 
maintaining our Republic. The Anne Arundel County Republican Central Committee is accepting applications 
for a position as a Board Member on the Anne Arundel County Board of Elections. Applications and more 
information can be found by clicking here.  

Republican State Central Committee of Anne Arundel County (aagop.org) 

The application is due by January 18th, 2023 via email to chairman@aagop.org. Interviews will be held at the 
Central Committee’s February meeting on Feb. 1st, 2023, location TBD. All applicants will be expected to 
attend. If you have any questions, please reach out to Susan McConkey chairman@aagop.org.  

 Home - Anne Arundel County Republican Central Committee (aagop.org) 

 

Please pass this information along to other Anne Arundel County Republicans.  

Happy New Year! 

 

To God be the glory, 

Dana L. Schulze, Vice-Chairman, RSCCAAC 

484-792-1387 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


